
Late Backup 

Heather Chaffin 
City of Austin 
505 Barton Springs 
5" Floor 

Austin, TX 78702 

Dear Heather, 

We would like to request a postponement of our City Council hearing until January 30, 2014, due to the 
inclement weather. Some of our speakers are afraid to drive in this weather, which is forecast to get 
worse into the afternoon and evening, and thus will be unable to attend. 

Thank You, 

Hector Avila 


